
BLAISDELL   LAKE   PROTECTIVE   ASSOCIATION   

BOAT   LAUNCH   ACCESS   CODE     
EXPECTATIONS   

  
  

1. Do   not   share   your   personal   code   with   anyone   else,   including   neighbors,   renters,   etc.     
2. Do   not     remove   the   lock   from   the   beach   
3. Do   not   willfully   damage   the   lock   

4. Do   not   misuse   the   boat   launch   access   
5. Abide   by   the   Weed   Watch   rules   to   avoid   bringing   harmful   invasive   species   to   the   lake   
6. Make   sure   your   friends/family   who   visit   and   launch   a   boat   from   Wright’s   Beach   will   abide   by   the     

Weed   Watch   rules   to   avoid   bringing   harmful   invasive   species   to   the   lake     
7. Lock   the   gate   behind   you   every   time   you   open   it   with   your   personal   code   
8. Report   any   lock   issues   (misuse,   damage,   technical   issues)   to   the   BLPA   Board   immediately   
9. If   you   believe   an   unauthorized   person   is   using   your   personal   code,   please   notify   the   BLPA   Board   so     

your   code   can   be   cancelled   and   you   can   be   issued   a   new   personal   code     
10. If   you   sell   your   home   on   the   lake   during   the   2021   Summer   season   please     notify   the   BLPA   Board   so     

your   personal   code   can   be   deactivated   

  
The   Blaisdell   Lake   Protective   Association   will   periodically   check   a   digital   log   of   who   has   accessed   the   gate   lock   
and   when   to   ensure   it   is   being   used   properly   and   that   non-member   boats   are   being   inspected   prior   to   launch.     

  


